
Vacation CareVacation Care
BOOK ONLINE TODAY

SUMMER PROGRAM
BREAKFAST & SNACK PROVIDED

Wear socks and closed shoes

Pack recess, lunch, hat & water bottle

Check bus times and program

Bookings close December 12thBookings close December 12th

THE HEIGHTS OSHC

https://www.theheights.sa.edu.au/index.php/oshc-redux/


TUESDAY 17|12 WEDNESDAY 18|12 THURSDAY 19|12 FRIDAY 20|12

8+

MONDAY 16|12

PreschoolExcursion

End of Year
Celebration

All Ages5-7 5-7

Week 1

5-7

Come and celebrate the
year that’s been

Lunch Provided

8+8+

Circus Skills
Circus skills performance

and workshop

Activities from 10:00am

Gorge Wildlife Park
Animal watching and

petting zoo

Departure: 9:45am
Return: 2:30pm 

Departure: 9:45am
Return: 2:30pm 

Escape Room
Indoor adventures and

escape challenges 

Departure: 10:00am
Return: 1:00pm 

Cooking & Coaching
Home cooking and skills

coaching workshops 

Cooking from 9:30am
Coaching at 2:00pm

Activities from 10:00am

Waterworld
Outdoor water themed

park with pools and slides
- all ages excursion

All Ages

Timezone
Arcade fun followed by

lunch at Civic Park

Departure: 9:30am
Return: 2:00pm 

Wizbang
Indoor Mini Golf and

Laser Tag fun

Departure: 1:00pm
Return: 3:45pm 



TUESDAY 7|1 WEDNESDAY 8|1 THURSDAY 9|1 FRIDAY 10|1

8+

MONDAY 6|1

PreschoolExcursion

8+

Animals
Anonymous 

All Ages5-7 5-7

Week 2

5-7

8+8+

Departure: 11:30am
Return: 3:30pm 

Aces Magic Show
Magic Show followed by
‘teach-a-trick’ workshop 

Activities from 11:00am
Departure: 12:00pm

Return: 3:00pm 

Beachouse
Arcade, dodgem cars,

mini golf and train rides

Departure: 10:30am
Return: 2:30pm 

SA Aquatic Centre
Indoor swimming at

Marion Leisure Centre

Departure: 9:30am
Return: 3:00pm 

Bunnings Workshop
Workshop and education

in sustainability

Workshop: 10:30am Activities from 10:00am

Sea Stars Play Cafe

Indoor playground and
climbing obstacles

Interactive show with
native Australian animals

AFL Max
Indoor football, fitness

and skill testing

The Lights
Indoor Sports and

activities at Lightsview

Departure: 12:00pm
Return: 3:00pm 

5-7

Roller Skating
Indoor roller skating at

St Clair Rec. Centre

Departure: 11:30am
Return: 3:30pm 



TUESDAY 14|1 WEDNESDAY 15|1 THURSDAY 16|1 FRIDAY 17|1

8+

MONDAY 13|1

PreschoolExcursion

Mindfulness
Day

All Ages5-7 5-7

Week 3

5-7

8+8+

Coaching: 11:30am Departure: 9:30am
Return: 1:30pm 

West Beach Mini Golf
Combined course of mini

golf with 27 holes!

Departure: 10:30am
Return: 2:00pm 

Waterworld
Outdoor water themed

park with pools and slides

Departure: 9:45am
Return: 3:00pm Coaching: 10:30am Activities from 10:00am

Morialta Conservation Park

Cultural experience in
Kaurna Country 

Crocs Play Cafe
Indoor playground and

climbing obstacles

Departure: 12:30pm
Return: 3:30pm 

ARC Swimming

Indoor swimming at ARC
Campbelltown

Departure: 11:00am
Return: 3:00pm 

5-7

OLON Sport & Leisure 
Indoor sport, games and
interactive experience

Departure: 11:30am
Return: 3:30pm 

8+

Tennis
Tennis masterclass by
qualified coach from

Tennis Australia

Next Athletics
Multi skills atheltics
program and fitness

Yoga session led by
experienced instructor

Sensory and mindfulness
activities and craft 



TUESDAY 21|1 WEDNESDAY 22|1 THURSDAY 23|1 FRIDAY 24|1

8+

MONDAY 20|1

PreschoolExcursion

All Ages5-7 5-7

Week 4

5-7

8+8+

SA Art Gallery
 Art workshop followed by
lunch and play at Golden

Fields Reserve

Departure: 9:45am
Return: 2:00pm 

Painting Workshop
Painting workshop from

the educators from
‘Moveit’

Workshop: 10:00am
Departure: 12:15pm

Return: 2:30pm 

Adelaide CBD
Cultural experience in

Kaurna Country

Departure: 9:00am
Return: 1:30pm 

Adelaide Youth Theatre

Aladdin Junior theatre
performance

Departure: 12:15pm
Return: 2:30pm 

OSHC Survivor
Survivor themed day

with collaborative group
challenges

Activities from 10:00am Activities from 10:00am

Disney themed day and
activities

Optional: Dress up as
favourite Disney

character

Inflatable World

 Indoor inflatables and
obstacles

Departure: 9:45am
Return: 12:15pm 

Departure: 11:30am
Return: 3:30pm 

AFL Max
Indoor football, fitness

and skill testing

Adelaide Youth Theatre

Aladdin Junior theatre
performance


